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Basketball team visits Carver students
  
Head Coach Roy Champagne and members of the Lee College basketball team
recently visited Carver Elementary School in Baytown, where they passed out pencils
and offered words of encouragement as students prepared to take the STAAR test.

“We’re here to tell you that we’re behind you,” Champagne said. “These guys have all
been there before, and they know that if you do your best, that’s all that matters. If you
get nervous or you don’t know an answer, take a deep breath and don’t give up. We
don’t win every game we play, but we learn from every situation.”
  


